
Second email from Mr T Jones15 October 2015 

Dear John 

Please see follow-up email from Tudor Jones. As you see, the antagonism of some Rudloe residents 
to Corsham’s proposals does not diminish. Everyone I met today in Box seems to be talking about 
their anger at both the process and the proposal, as well as their anxiety about the decision that 
Wiltshire Council will eventually arrive at. 

Sincerely 

Alan Payne 

 

From:  
Sent:  Thursday ,  15   October   2015  12 : 13 
To: boxpeopleandplaces@yahoo.co.uk 

 

I arrived at the meeting at 8pm after a personal meeting which I was obliged to attend. My missive is 
'emotional' and I opined that delivery at the meeting would have been counter-productive. 
 
'Emotion' is of course widespread with this grab-and-take-over plan; there should have been a Box 
Parish referendum from the outset; of course the outcome is obvious hence no reference to the 
parishioners. A simple YES/NO speaks volumes by those who cannot see the logic of this land-
grabbing plan and DO NOT want it; readily to mind comes the feeling (indeed the fact?) of 'to hell 
with the people therein, they matter not.'  
 
With Voltaire in mind, our selfish land-grabbing and pathetic 'leaders' seemed to imply "I disagree 
with everything you say but defend to the death your right to say it!" Democracy? The meeting, in 
my opinion, was "shrouded democracy"; let the 'peasants have their say seemed so Victorian and 
currently Communistic. 

 

Tudor Jones 

Sent from Windows Mail 
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